
 In Language this 

week different kinds of 
“Pets” will be discussed. 
This topic will be visually 
re-enforced using both an 
auditory enhanced Picture 
File and by using the 
school’s Pet Shop 
“Snugglies!”  The        
Follow Along Song “Love 
Your Pets” will also be   
introduced.   Language  
activities such as the    
Puppet Plays “This Little 
Dog Buffy,” and “Where 

Oh 
Where 
Did My   
Little 
Dog 
Go?” as well as the Fin-
ger Plays “Puppies and 
Kitties,” “Fiddle-I-Fee,” 
and “BINGO” will be     
practiced.  Story Time 
books read this week  
include; “Cats & Dogs,” 
“No, No, Jo!,” “What 
Pets Teach Us,” and 
“Move over Rover.”   

T w o ’ s  N e w s  

La n g u a g e  

 On Monday dur-
ing Concept class eyes, 
ears, nose, and mouth 
will be added to the 
Body Chart.  Circle and 
square Sorting will also 
be practiced. Tuesday, 
our “Feed the Bird” Sen-
sory Bin counting activi-
ty is back!  Afterwards, 
a “Pet Shop”  Silhouette 
Puzzle will be practiced.  
The children will Sort 
red and blue dog bones 
into red and blue dog 
bowls on Wednesday 

then, review “Big and 
Little” using pet figures.       

On Thursday a “Feed the 
Cat” Spooning activity 
will be introduced and 
“Pet” Puzzles will be 
worked on as a group.  
Then on Friday in the 
Discovery Zone the 
“Discover Nature” (Fall) 
bin will be explored and 
a Balance/Scale activity 
will be played using 
miniature bird counters 
and Birdseed! 

B o b b i e  N o o n a n ’ s  C h i l d  C a r e  

Co n c e p t  

Them e:  
“ S n ugg l i e s ”  

( PE T S )  

Motor 

Monday:  Rocking Boat 

Tuesday:  “Dog Walk” on Stair 
Steps then across Balance Beam 

Wednesday: Ball Play-”Hot Potato” 

Thursday:  Follow Directions   
        (Bean Bag) Game 

Friday:  Obstacle Course– Outside 

(using riding toys, stairs, and the slide) 

Craft & Writing 
 

Monday:  Make-a-Pet Activity  

Tuesday:  Goldfish in a Bag  

Wednesday:  Furry Yarn Dog 

Thursday:  Paper Plate Cat 

Friday:  Feather Painting- 

      Free Art  


